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Dear Parents, 
 
While it has been lovely to see the sunshine this week, the heat has made it a greater challenge for the children to be 
absorbed in their learning and to have the patience with each other. However, they have demonstrated great resilience and 
have continued to work hard. I was also very proud of the whole school during our fire drill; everyone moved sensibly and 
swiftly to the playground where they lined up in silence. Well done children; you are TERRIFIC. 
 
We welcomed Rev’d Sean back in school as he is taking Collective Worship until our new vicar is in post in the Autumn term. 
Shaun helped us to further explore the Christian value of Friendship and what the Bible tells us about what makes a good 
friend. 
 
Summer Fair Date Change 
Due to some changes in the plans the PTFA had put together, we have had to change the date of the Summer Fair this year, 
The new date for our Summer Party is now Friday 12th July from 3:15-5:30. We are excited to be trying some new ideas this 
time to add to our old favourites of stalls, barbeque and the raffle. We hope you will come along to support this event.  
 
Happy Book 
In the Happy Book this week; Mrs Brittaine would like to say well done to Fitzwalter class for your help and hard work during 
The Wizard of Oz rehearsals and Owen would like to say a big thank you to Mrs Balloqui for the cards that she made for him.  
I really appreciate it. 
  
Achievement from Home and School 
Home:  
School: Spelling Shed Superstar is Fitzwalter class with 58,657,766 points and our Top 17 Super Spellers are; Robin, Minnie, 
Leo, Max, Sylvia, Owen, Mya, Olivia, Elsie-Mae, Lilly-Mai, Rory, Isabelle, Lilly, Maisie, Charlie, Patrick and Oliver. Our Maths 
Shed Superstar is Quickbury class with 1,974,256 points and our Top 10 Mathematicians are Mya, Sylvia, Sophia, Owen, 
Radhika, Olivia, Isabelle, Leo, Patrick and Charlie. Our noteworthy Numbots are Charlie and Noah.  
 
Roll of Honour 
Children who wanted to say thank you to their friends. 
Copeland: Lexi wanted to tell Evelyn what a good friend she is and to thank her for holding the door open for her.  
Durrington: Jack wanted to thank Rory for being his best friend and for listening to him. 
Fitzwalter: Noah thanked Charlie for always helping him and also wanted to say well done for the work he has been doing 
in class.  
Quickbury: Harry thanked Lola for being a good friend and for always being there for him. 
 
Birthdays 
This morning, we sang the birthday song to Poppy. 
 
Star of the Week 
My Stars of the Week are Max and Archie for being good friends to each other. 
 
Letters/Parentmail Home:  
 
Dates  
Please note these dates are subject to change if necessary. 
 
Week beginning 1st July: Enterprise Week 
Thursday 11th July: Meet the Teacher (Leventhorpe and Birchwood taster days for Year 6) 
Friday 12th July: PTFA Summer Party 3:15-5:30 
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Wednesday 17th July: The Wizard of Oz performance 6pm 
Thursday 18th July: Wizard of Oz performance 2pm 
Monday 22nd July: Leavers’ barbeque 5-7pm 
Tuesday 23rd July: Leavers’ assembly for Year 6 (9:15am) Year 6 Parents invited 
Tuesday 23rd July: Last day of term 
 
 
Have a great weekend, 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
Headteacher  
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